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Dear Chairman,  
 
Thank you for talking on the phone today. I am writing to request that we be added to the Planning Board Meeting 
on January 21, 2015.  
 
We are hoping to expand our building, and would like to have a Preliminary Hearing to present our ideas, and gather 
feedback from the Board.  
 
Can you please confirm, and we will look forward to seeing you next week.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Sarah Greenshields 

 

 
 
www.little-tree-education.com 
(603) 742-TREE 

“To aid life, leaving it free, however, to unfold itself, that is the basic task of the educator.”  

Dr. Maria Montessori  
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